
Leslie R. Swan 
Supervisor ofElections 
Indian River County 

August 29, 2019 

The Honorable Bob Solari 
Chairman, Board of County Commissioners 
Indian River County 
1801 27th Street, Building A 
Vero Beach FL 32960 

Dear Chairman Solari: 

The Indian River County Supervisor of Elections was recently notified that Trinity Episcopal Church is no 
longer available to serve as a polling place for precincts 19 and 20, due to the opening of their new 
preschool. As a result of this change, I am seeking approval to move these two precincts to Christ 
Church Vero Beach located at 667 20th Street, Vero Beach. 

Christ Church Vero Beach is located across the street from Our Savior Lutheran Church which houses 
precincts 25 & 26; therefore, it is convenient to move voters who previously voted at Our Savior 
Lutheran Church over to Christ Church Vero Beach. The goal is to combine two polling locations into 
one new site. Christ Church Vero Beach offers ample space to accommodate a large number of voters, 
including plenty of parking and accessibility to voters with disabilities. 

Upon the Board of County Commissioner's approval, the Supervisor of Elections would like to proceed 
with relocating both polling places and, per Florida Statute 101.71(2), mailing new voter information 
cards to all voters residing within the precincts that are being relocated. I respectfully request the 
Board's approval of the proposed relocation plan. 

Most sincerely, 

Leslie R. Swan 
Supervisor of Elections 
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